
Respect for international law has
never been more important: UK
Statement in the UN General Assembly

Statement by Lord Richard Simon Hermer, Attorney General for England and
Wales and Advocate General for Northern Ireland, in the UN General Assembly
Plenary Debate on the International Court of Justice.
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